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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Case Number: 22ML01218

 

Phone: 720-652-4222 

Email: police@townofmead.org 
 

Emergencies: Dial 911 
 

 

Mead Police investigate fuel theft 

March 21, 2022- On Wednesday, March 16, between the hours of 2:15 a.m. and 4:30 a.m. two box 

trucks were used to steal 962 gallons of diesel fuel from the Conoco in Mead. The suspects were able 

to bypass the pump and take the fuel without paying. One box truck had a unique logo (see photo), the 

other box truck did not have a logo. 

Anyone with information on the suspects or vehicles, should contact the Mead Police Department 

immediately, through the Weld County Regional Communications Center at 720-652-4222. Please 

reference case number 22ML01218. 
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